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M E R I D I A N 

Dear Det. Chief Superintendent Steve Watts, 

Meridian TV is planning a documentary on the claims being made 
about Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

I am writing to let you know I am the reporter dealing with this and 
would be keen to meet you and Detective Inspector Nigel Niven. 
It would be an informal meeting - not to film anything at this stage 
- just to introduce myself and have a chat about the investigation. 

I’d be happy to come to Police HQ - or go out for lunch - if you 
were able to spare me half an hour of your time. 

I look forward to hearing from you, 

Andrew Pate 

Meridian Broadcasting Limited 

Television Centre Southampton S014 OpZ 
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